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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 2:54 PM
To: Pat & Jim O'Laughlin
Cc: Cover, Lee (Pleasanton) NA; Goloubow, Ron
Subject: RE: Notification of Potential Case Closure - Mission Valley rock - Fuel leak Case RO0000207

Mr. O'Laughlin,  
  
Based on your request, the level of interest expressed in this fuel leak case, and the fact that the public comment period 
spans the holidays, we will extend the public commment period to January 31, 2012. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Pat & Jim O'Laughlin [jtopol3@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 8:10 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Notification of Potential Case Closure - Mission Valley rock - Fuel leak Case RO0000207 

Dear Mr. Wickham:  
On behalf of Save Our Sunol I would like to request that the deadline for submitting public comment on the above noted 
case be extended by 30 to 60 days so that Save Our Sunol has adequate time to study the case file  and review the 
materials that you have provided regarding the closure process. We will not be able to do this prior to the current 
deadline. Thank you for the information that you provided in our recent phone conservation. I will be out of state from 
December 5 to 11 and will contact you with additional questions after my return. Thank you for your assistance in this 
matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jim O'Laughlin, Vice President 
Save Our Sunol 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------- 
Pat & Jim O'Laughlin 
PO Box 400 
Sunol, CA 94586 
925-862-2550 
jtopol3@comcast.net 
 
 
 


